
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 27th February 2017 

 

‘Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers’ 

 

Once again this year we are collecting the vouchers from the ‘Sainsbury’s Active Kids’ 

scheme.  We have always enjoyed a fantastic level of support from parents, carers, relatives 

and members of the local community in collecting these vouchers and hope that this year will 

prove equally successful. 

 

In previous years, we used the vouchers to buy some games for our Prep school children to 

use at playtimes, to boost our P.E. equipment supplies and to provide essential equipment for 

children to use in the cookery room. 

 

The vouchers are available now when you shop at Sainsbury’s and we would be very grateful 

if you could send in as many as you can again this year.  The collection box is in school now, 

so can you please send any vouchers you have collected in with your child. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss L Crump 

4C Prep School Teacher 


